
 
 

Mark Sanford         Post Office Box 12267 
Governor          Columbia 29211 
 
Extradition Office         December 6, 2004 
803-734-5283 (O) 
803-734-6453 (Fax) 
 
M E M O R A N D U M 
 
TO:  The Honorable Trey Gowdy   
 
FROM: Robert E. Merritt, South Carolina Extradition Coordinator 
 
RE:  Frederick Laron Summerset, S.C.D.P.P.P.S. Extradition   
 
 I am returning the application for extradition of Frederick Laron Summerset for 
the following reason(s): 
 
1. ____ Paperwork is insufficient as follows: 
 

Paragraph H of Request for Extradition Form needs to be corrected 
to reflect a conviction on the charge of Common Law Robbery. 

 
Exemplification Copy of Records need the Clerk’s raised seals 
affixed as indicated. 
 
Fingerprint card and photograph by S.C.D.P.P.P.S. should be 
certified true copy or notarized as a true copy on file with the 
S.C.D.P.P.P.S. 
 
A certified or notarized true copy of the S.C.D.P.P.P.S. form 
signed by the Probationer acknowledging the conditions of 
probation should be included in the package.  Also, Florida does 
recognize our pre-signed waiver of extradition, which would 
eliminate the need for a formal request for extradition.  In speaking 
with the Florida Authorities, it is my understanding that a pre-
signed waiver was either not available or was not provided to 
them.   
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
2.      ________ Other: 
 

According to Tammy Moylan, Warrants Division, Polk County, 
Florida, the subject was arrested on fugitive charges around July 
22, 2004.  He refused to waive extradition.  The fugitive case was 
dismissed on September 21, 2004, after 60 days had passed.  He 
was released from their custody on October 6, 2004, after service 
of sentence for local charges.  Tammy Moylan stated that they do 
have an address for this subject.         

 
    
 


